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Comments: Our family is very concerned about the plan to cut and burn on and around Mt. Chocorua. We have

been hiking the Liberty and Brook trails for generations. The cutting and burning would destroy the beauty of this

special - even iconic - place, not to mention that it will destroy habitats of animals and plants that are already

struggling with the affects of habitat loss and global warming. Please think about the future of our fragile

environment and the thousands of people who connect with nature each year on the White Mountain trails.

Thank you.


